Seminole Beacon, June 19, 2014

Kiwanis recognizes students

Coe

The Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast sponsors a Kiwanis International Service Leadership Program
called BUG (Bring up Grades) at six elementary schools in the Greater Seminole Area. They include
Anona, Bauder, Oakhurst, Orange Grove, Seminole and Starkey elementary schools. BUG is a service
leadership program that is designed to encourage students to raise their grades at least one letter grade
in a subject and not lower any other subject grades in a marking period. Students are then recognized at
a special celebration at the end of the grading period and put on the school’s BUG Honor Roll. There
are a number of students who raise at least one letter grade in three subjects and don’t lower any grades
in a marking period. These students are then recognized as Super BUGS. The BUG Program has
encouraged students to become eligible for the school’s honor roll and/or the principal’s list. During the
past school year the Kiwanis Seminole Breakfast Club has recognized 174 BUG students, some of whom
are pictured above, who have improved grades in one or more subject areas and 51 Super BUGS.




